
 

SAFETY ALERT: R EUSABLE SILICONE WATER BALLOON 
 

Date of notice 

9 September 2024 

 

Name of product 

Reusable Silicone Water Balloon 

 

Product picture 

 
 

Sample taken from 

Seller “ideacreativity” from Lazada 

 

The Consumer Product Safety Office has issued a notice to the online seller, ideacreativity, to cease supply of 

the reusable silicone water balloon. 

During the testing of this sample, it was found that the product did not comply with the following safety 
requirement under ISO 8124-1:2022: Safety of toys:  
 

• The tiny magnets embedded within the reusable silicon water balloon were found to be detachable 

and had an extremely strong magnetic flux index. This can pose a serious risk of internal injury if it was 

accidentally ingested.  

 

No report of incident or injury related to the use of this product has been received to date. 

 

Consumers who have bought the product are advised to stop using it immediately.  

 


